
From: Marissa Krupa marissak@bps.k12.mt.us
Subject: Re: could I get a copy of the Gear Up Presentation material from the 10/28/20 board meeting. Thanks-Carlene

Date: November 17, 2020 at 9:44 AM
To: Jennifer LaFromboise-Wagner JenniferL@bps.k12.mt.us
Cc: Carlene Adamson CarleneA@bps.k12.mt.us, Melanie Magee MelanieM@bps.k12.mt.us

Hello Carlene,

Here is the information that we discussed on 10/28. I don't remember the order, but I have the items :)

1) Jamboard tool that we shared https://jamboard.google.com/d/1Rp6Z1GAUEv65LT0M_kakin5rMyRUtigF7Lw9oWIbjYo/edit?
usp=sharing We trained BHS staff on how to use this as part of a Gear Up lesson plan. The GU lessons are delivered twice per month
and focus on college and career readiness. Here is the link to the lesson plan we
shared: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EJng8zL82YCwvHz-wkzLRCzUvh7ZTlq5/view?usp=sharing
2) Student Success Agency (see attached document) we launched this successfully on Nov. 11th and have 50 students signed up so
far. It is a "near-peer" mentoring service that's all virtual through texting or phone. The agency helps students 1:1 to develop their post-
HS plan. In addition, they can "push" messages out to students, like the events we are doing this week for FAFSA completion. 
3) "Brown Bag" Speaker Series calls average 6-8 students per call. Professionals from Montana and around the country share their
education journey beginning from when they graduated high school to where they are now. The calls last 30min over lunchtime. We've
had close to 20 calls so far. Some speakers are willing to create a video of their stories, which has been shared out to students in an
"on-demand" google drive folder. We are also sharing some via the district Facebook page.
4) Dual enrollment is still going well. We have 2 students doing well with online college classes despite covid. One student is attending
classes at BCC. We have 2 new students starting in 2nd semester, and there's been a lot of interest. Plus, there are about 15 students
taking "The Joy of Coding" dual enrollment class with Travis Miller at BHS through Montana Tech. 

I'm pretty sure that's it. Let me know if you have questions or if any of the links don't work or anything like that. Please thank the board
for hosting me that day! It was an honor to make the presentation. 

All the best,
Marissa
---
K. Marissa Krupa

Browning High School
William Buffalo Hide Academy
GEAR UP Specialist
marissak@bps.k12.mt.us
406-338-2745 x4355

On Mon, Nov 16, 2020 at 3:54 PM Jennifer LaFromboise-Wagner <JenniferL@bps.k12.mt.us> wrote:
Greetings Carlene
We will have an outline of information from that meeting for Gear Up.

On Mon, Nov 16, 2020 at 2:46 PM Carlene Adamson <CarleneA@bps.k12.mt.us> wrote:

-- 

Think Positive ~ Be Positive

Jennifer LaFromboise-Wagner, Ed. S. 
Browning High School
Principal
406-338-2745

SSA Admin 
Quick Guide.pdf
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